
STITCHER’S NEWS April 2023 

Ladies— 

Are you as happy as I am that spring is here? 
The sunshine motivates me to get things 
done!! 

Our Spring Koosa Retreat was a blast and 
we’re already working on the 2024 retreat. 
Next year’s retreat will be in Covington, GA 
at the FFA-FCCLA Center. Rose Walter (Vice 
President) has photos and lots of 
information that she’ll be sharing with you 
later this year. 

Watch for exciting news about our June 
Annual Picnic & Birthday Celebration! 

Last, just a quick reminder that our monthly 
newsletter is meant to be a snapshot of the 
previous month’s meeting and a peek at the 
upcoming meeting. 

Sherry Byrd  
President 

May Birthdays 
15th - May Sowatzka 

19th - Christine DiMartino 
22nd - Susie Guyton 

30th - Deb Daly 

Treasurer’s Report—March 

Bank Balance      $9,021.92 

Contact Kimberly Danielsson for questions 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

April Donations 

Quilts received … 4 

Placemats received … 0 

Pillowcases received … 6 

Contact Tammy McClure for questions about 

charity sewing. 

May 15th Meeting 

Muriel Pfaff presenting the 

Story of Indigo 

 

Fat Quarters for this meeting 

are FLOWERS 

And goodies for door prizes!  

 

Sign up at the May Meeting 

to be a Craft Boutique 

Vendor at the July Meeting. 

FUTURE MEETINGS 

June - Annual Picnic 

July - Craft Boutique   


